
 

 

Thursday Morning Lenten Bible Study 
Begins February 11, 2016 

Time: 10:00 am - 11:30 am 
 
Our Lenten Bible Study will explore God’s saving and 
redeeming love through a study of the Bible readings we hear 
on Sunday mornings.  Key scriptures call us to prepare and to 
contemplate God’s restoration and new creation through the 
death and resurrection of Jesus. 
 
This study will run from February 11 – March 17 from 10:00 
am – 11:30 am in Meeting Room 2. 
 

Please join us if you can … and feel free to invite a friend! 
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